E i NHS ANNOUNCEMENTS

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 31, 2017

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE NHS VOLLEYBALL TEAM! THEY WILL BE TAKING ON ST. THOMAS MORE IN
THE FIRST ROUND OF THE PLAYOFFS TOMORROW IN LAFAYETTE. GAME TIME IS 4PM. WAY TO GO
FALCONS!

A BIG THANK YOU TO EVERYONE THAT DONATED TO THE “GOODIE” BASEKTS FOR THE VOLLEYBALL
TEAM!

Do you want to become a part of an organization whose purpose is to:
o develop a better understanding of African American life, history, and culture;
e promote an interest in African American life,
history, and culture;
foster an appreciation for African American life, history, and culture;
promote racial harmony;
boost school spirit; and
draw awareness to the contributions of
African Americans in our school, city, state,
nation and the world.
If so, we invite you to become a member of The Black Studies Association of Northwood High School.
For your application, see Sgt. Brown in ROTC or Mr. Roberson in Room 302.
Completed applications should be returned to Sgt. Brown or Mr. Roberson by November 3, 2017.

Red River Chapter of Jack and Jill of America, Inc. is sponsoring their 3 Annual Path to
Greatness — HBCU College Fair. The college fair will be held at the Shreveport Convention Center, 400
Caddo Street, Shreveport, LA 71101 on Saturday, November 4, 2017. Doors will open at 10:30 for
registration. There will be free informational sessions on ACT Prep, Academics, Financial aid and Social
Media by experts from local financial institutions and agencies. Students will have the ability to get one
on one time with college representatives from our Inaugural college fair schools include Grambling
State University, Florida A&M University, Spelman College, Tuskegee University, Clark Atlanta
University, Jackson State, Wiley, among many others.

This event is open to the public. Youth groups are welcome. Everyone is asked to register at
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2017-hbcu-path-to-greatness-college-fair-tickets-36433138498?utm-
medium=discovery&utm-campaign=social&utm-content=attendeeshare&aff=esch&utm-
source=cp&utm-term=listing

e The next Key Club meeting is Wednesday, November 1st at 8:00 a.m. in the library and it is
mandatory.

LUNCH MENU: Hamburgers or Cheeseburgers

REMEMBER STUDENTS:
“LIFE DOESN’T REQUIRE THAT YOU BE THE BEST, ONLY THAT YOU DO YOUR BEST”
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